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PG&E donates $100K for Moraga Commons

Enhancement Program

Submitted by Kerry Hillis

Pacific Gas & Electric Co. doubled its donation to the Moraga Community Foundation's Moraga Commons
Enhancement Program. PG&E's recent donation of $50,000 matches a previous donation in 2021, raising to
$100,000 the total donation from the company.

? "PG&E's generous donations in 2022 and 2021 will ensure that the Moraga Commons is fully accessible to
all visitors. MCF appreciates and is grateful to have PG&E's support," said Dave Trotter, MCF's president and
former Moraga mayor.?

? Initiated in 2021, MCF's Moraga Commons Enhancement capital campaign will fund accessibility
improvements and amenities at the Commons and West Commons parks. The program's major elements
include:?Replacing aging restrooms to ensure ADA accessibility; installing a new water bottle filling station
and drinking fountain near the entrance to the Commons and the Lafayette-Moraga Regional Trail;
supporting the town's construction of ADA improvements to picnic areas near the All-Access Playground;
planting trees in the Commons and West Commons parks; making irrigation improvements in the Commons
and West Commons parks; and replacing the aging flagpole at the entrance to the Commons Park.

? With PG&E's recent donation to the enhancement program, MCF has raised over $365,000, bringing the
foundation close to its goal of $450,000 in total funds raised. Between this year and last, MCF has presented
checks totaling $132,000 to the town of Moraga to fund the new drinking fountain, flagpole, tree planting
and irrigation improvements, all of which have already been installed or are in progress. Additionally, a large
portion of these funds are a down payment toward the construction of new accessible restroom facilities,
which are expected to be completed in 2023.?

? "PG&E is proud to serve all of our hometown communities. It's at the heart of what we do and why we
decided to support the Moraga Community Foundation and the Moraga Commons project," said Aaron
Johnson, PG&E's Vice President of Bay Area Region. "We look forward to seeing the progress along the way,
as this will benefit Moraga for years to come."

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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